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Dear Parents, Carers and Families, 
 
Thank you for all your donations to the Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal in November. 
We raised a wonderful £415.09. Thank you so much for your generosity. 
 
After School Clubs starting next week: 
Year 1 - Lego with Mrs Hood 
Year 3 – Year 6 Girls Football with Mr Simon 
Year 5 – Year 6 Boys Football with Mr Evans and Mr Atkinson 
 
Maths Boosters for Y6 will also be starting next week. All pupils have been notified today. 
 
After School Clubs which started last week: 
Y5 and Y6 Dance  
Y2 Cookery Club 
 
Thank you so very much to our staff who give their time to enable our children to 
have such opportunities. 
 
Breakfast Club: Please remember that children attending our Breakfast Club remain the 
responsibility of parents and carers until they are handed over to a member of staff.  
Please do not leave your children waiting unaccompanied in the Hudson Wing Foyer.  
This includes Year 6 pupils. Thank you. 
 
A note from our School Council: 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
There is a health and safety issue we would like to make you aware of.  On the path on 
Avon Road, cars are driving on the path.  If we don’t do something about this, someone 
could get hurt.  Be careful! 
Yours sincerely, Jessica Carter (Y4) 
 
Dates for your diaries: 
Monday 13 March 2023 – PD Day:  School closed to the children. 
(Back open on Tuesday, 14 March). 
 
Wednesday, 1 March 2023 – Tempest photographers will be in school to take class and 
individual photographs for our Nursery pupils and to catch up on any pupils who were 
absent from the main school photographs. 
 
Key Stage 1: Congratulations to Mrs Tickle’s and Mrs Cook’s classes, for receiving a visit 
from Leonardo this week. 100% of the children in both classes scored 100% in their 
spelling test.  Well done Classes 3 & 5! 
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Key Stage 2: Congratulations to Miss Basham’s class, for receiving a visit from Leonardo 
this week. 92% of the children in both classes scored 100% in their spelling test.  Well 
done Class10!   
 
Our birthday children for this week are Harrison Earl, Ava Golden, Toby Kendrick, Harrison 
Lamb, Oliver Scrafton, Jayden Haggerty and Harrison Pallent.  Happy birthday also to Miss 
Jackson.  Many happy returns to you all. 
 
Read, Enjoy and Discover Award (Reading for Pleasure): Esme Sanderson, 
Skye Knox, Leyla Guldu, Cody Pickavance, Harry Marsden, Robyn Elsy, Harry Marsden, 
Ellie-Mae Crane, Busta Wild. 
 
Home Reading award: 
100 times: George Miller 
Well done! Keep reading and enjoying!  Remember reading gives you knowledge and 
knowledge is power! 
 
Our Headteacher’s Award this week is for: Being a good friend: Arlo Badger, James 
Hardman, Scarlett Todd, Jack Gutteridge, Phoebe Morris, Jaxon Stokes, Etta Paige, 
Ella-Mae Carne, Rose Millington, Hope Readman, Cody Toulson, Johanna Morgan,  
Darcey Rice, Ellie-Mae Crane, Cody Lamb and Lyla Hood.   
 
Out of School Achievements:  
William Hobday: Redcar Town FC under 9s, Players’ player of the year award; 
Leo Graham: The Lions Basketball team most valuable player this weekend; Leo has only 
just joined the team; 
Jessica Lucas-Barker – Swim England Learn to swim stage 2 and 4th place in the Cyclo 
Cross North East under 8s competition; 
Isla Campbell – Swim England Learn to swim stage 4 and 20 metres distance. 
 
 
Class attendance this week goes to: Mr Evans and Mrs Hood‘s classes with 100%.  Well 
done Classes 1 & 4! 
 
Tidiest cloakroom: Mrs Cook’s class. Well done Class 5! 
 
Best kept toilets: Year 2 Girls. Well done Classes 5 & 6! 
 
 
 

Have a lovely weekend everyone and take care 
Miss Pusztai, Staff and Governors of Newcomen Primary School 

 


